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As per the FIFA Laws of the Game (Law 4) and Royal York FC policy, all jewelry must 
be removed before stepping on to the field. This includes, but is not limited to, bracelets, 
rings, necklaces and earrings/facial piercings (inclusive of studs). The taping of jewelry is 
not permitted. Medical identification jewelry is permitted but must be secured to the 
satisfaction of the referee, eyeglasses may be worn but must be secured with a band and 
hard knee braces are permitted only if protected with an appropriate cover. Religious 
headgear is permitted, but must be secured appropriately.  
 
A referee can request the removal of any jewelry/accessories that they deem a safety risk. 
Noncompliance with referees can result in your removal from the game and/or 
disciplinary action. RYFC Staff are not authorized to override any Referee decision 
regarding this issue.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


